WARREN COUNTY TECHNICAL SCHOOL PTA

1500 Route 57 Washington. NJ 07882

Jennifer Rieger President 908-938-1034



Kim Engle Vice President 908-689-6535

January 2019

Dear WCTS Teacher and Staff,

On Friday, March 29th, the Warren County Technical School PTSA will be hosting its 10th Annual Tricky Tray fundraiser for which we are requesting donations for shop baskets. As you know our high school provides quality education to students from all over Warren County. Our students are dedicated to and are held to the highest standards in education.

Every year, families of the students in each shop/homeroom donate baskets related to a theme, thus making a "Shop Basket".

The PTSA greatly appreciates all the work and generosity that goes into these baskets. Not only are these baskets money makers, but a reflection of our school pride.

All proceeds from this fundraiser will be used for scholarships, student assemblies and activities, team building and teacher requests for supplies & equipment.

Your donation can be in the form of gift baskets, products, merchandise gift certificates or service certificates. With your help, we can make this fundraiser a huge success. We hope that you will be interested in donating an item for our fundraiser.

It would be greatly appreciated if your donation is received on or before Friday, March 8, 2019, as we want to make sure every class, shop and organization is acknowledged for their generosity in our program booklet.

We would not be able to hold this event without the generosity of businesses and individuals like you. Thank you for your consideration and support for our students and our school.

Warm Regards,

Kim Silverthorn Lisa Fitzpatrick